
 

 

2nd March 2021  

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

Supervised Consumption and Needle Syringe Provision Service Level 
Agreements 

 

As you may be aware, the service level agreement (SLA) for Supervised 
Consumption and Needle Syringe Provision expire on the 31st March 2021.  

 

Please accept this letter as confirmation that We Are With You wishes to extend 
these  SLAs as applicable  until the 31st March 2022 

 

If you have any queries regarding this letter please do not hesitate to contact 
me.

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Lorraine Maden 
Lead Clinical Pharmacist 
 
We Are With You 
lorraine.maden@wearewithyou.org.uk 
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